
MGCC South West Centre jumps on the ‘dot com’ bandwagon. 
 
The MGCC South West Centre has jumped on the ‘dot com’ bandwagon with a 
new address for it’s website: www.mgccsw.com. The website is soon to be 
treated to a facelift, so please watch out for that! If you have any comments on 
the website or suggestions for new content, then please e-mail 
webmaster@mgccsw.com with details. 
 
The old address will continue to direct you to the SW Centre site for the 
foreseeable future, but now is the time to update your ‘favourites’ and/or 
‘bookmarks’. If you need any help in doing so then please e-mail me at 
neil@mgccsw.com and I’ll gladly send you easy-to-follow instructions. 
 
If you are on Facebook, then why not join the SW Centre group for the latest SW 
Centre news? Again, if you want help doing so, or even with joining Facebook, 
then please e-mail me. 
 
Finally, and most importantly, the use of e-mail as a means of communicating is 
considered by your esteemed committee as a vast reserve of hitherto untapped 
potential (oh dear, I came over all ‘Jonesy’ there…).  I urge you to subscribe to 
the e-mail database such that you may receive the latest news, details of 
upcoming events, links to new photo galleries added to the SW Centre website 
and the latest standings in the SW Centre Drivers Championship. Your address 
will not be made available to any third party, and you may unsubscribe from the 
database by sending an e-mail to events@mgccsw.com with the title 
‘unsubscribe’. So what have you got to lose? 
 
Be sure to add events@mgccsw.com to your address book or ‘trusted’ list to 
ensure that mail is not consigned to the spam-bin. If you need any advice on how 
to do this then please send me an e-mail. 
 
Everyone  will continue to receive a hard-copy of the SW Centre calendar with 
Safety Fast! as normal. Should you wish to receive a paper copy of event 
notifications, then please write to me via Kimber House. 
 
Neil Lock 


